
Fanfare for A New Era

This fanfare, scored for solo trumpet, three trumpets, four horns, three trombones, tuba, timpani and percussion, was commissioned by Lady Sheila Stoller to celebrate the opening of The Stoller Hall at Chetham’s School of Music.  The first performance will be on 24 April 2017 by musicians from the School, conducted by Stephen Threlfall.
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